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April 10, 2019 
 

POSTCARD SURVEY—PLEASE RESPOND BY MAY 20, 2019 
PARK DRIVE, PARK COURT, AND SONIA WAY RECONSTRUCTION 

 
Dear Resident/Property Owner: 
 
The City of Mountain View is proposing to reconstruct the following streets: 
 
• Park Drive:  between Miramonte Avenue and Sonia Way 
• Sonia Way:  between Miramonte Avenue and Castro Street 
• Park Court:  from Park Drive to the end 
 
As part of the street reconstruction, existing curb and gutter will also be replaced.  Most 
of the current streets have rolled curbs.  The City has identified two types of new curbs, 
vertical curb and rolled curb, for the streets listed above.  See examples of these two 
types of curb and their cross-sections on the next page. 
 
With this survey, the City is seeking input from affected residents and property owners 
on curb preference.  Please respond and return the enclosed postcard with your 
selection no later than May 20, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 650-903-6311 or send an e-mail to 
hoa.nguyen@mountainview.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

  
Hoa Nguyen, P.E. 
Assistant Civil Engineer 
 
 

Enclosures: 1. Postcard 
   2. Vertical Curb, Rolled Curb, and Cross-Section Examples 

3. Location Map 

cc: APWD—Solomon, PCE—Au, SE—Tseng, ACE—Nguyen, F/c (19-48) 

mailto:hoa.nguyen@mountainview.gov


Enclosure 2 

VERTICAL CURB, ROLLED CURB, AND CROSS SECTION EXAMPLES 
 
 

  
Vertical Curb Rolled Curb 

 
 

Cross-Section of Vertical Curb Cross-Section of Rolled Curb 
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Enclosure 3 

LOCATION MAP 
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